Huntingdon Area School District
2400 Cassady Avenue, Suite 2 - Huntingdon, PA 16652
Phone: B14-643-4140

February 6, 2024
Dear Parents and Guardians of Students Transported by Bus 32:

The district has a need to communicate with you about a current situation with Bus 32.
It was reported that the bus may have had an abrupt stoppage on the afternoon run of
February 5, 2024. We are in the process of investigating the situation further.

At this time, the bus contractor has assigned another driver to the bus run beginning on the
morning of February 6, 2024.

Please check in with your children in regards to any issues they personally might be
experiencing as it relates to their head. The bus motion may have caused their head to make
contact with the bus seats during that run. Please report any concerns or issues to the district
transportation office to Kristina Launtz at 814-643-4140 extension 2126.

Thank you,

Jennifer Mitchell
Superintendent

Huntingdon Area School District
2400 Cassady Avenue, Suite 2
Huntingdon, Pa. 16652

Office: 814-643-4140

Cell: 814-599-6625



